
 

 

Walking or biking to school is fun!  
It’s a great way to start your day.  

It’s good for you and good for the earth. 
If you live too far away, just park nearby  

and enjoy a short walk to school.  
Your parents can have fun too by spending  

time with you and socializing with  
other parents and neighbors. 

 

Everyone who walks/bikes on  
October 14, 2015 will receive a pencil & 

raffle ticket to win awesome prizes. 
 

Bike Safety Tent: on-site from 7:45-8:45 a.m. 
Offering free safety checks on:  

helmet fittings, brakes, tires/flats 
 

For more information, or to volunteer,  
contact coordinator, Sabrina Payonk: sabrinalin56@yahoo.com 

Learn about this national event at: walkbiketoschool.org 
 

Wednesday 
October 14th! 
7:45-8:45 am & 12-12:25 (pm K) 


